Filed: 5/16/2017 7:52:14 PM WEQC

From: Kyle Wendtland Exhibit 71

To: Alan Edwards

Subject: Fwd: request for meeting

Date: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 11:06:51 AM

Alan:

I have not received the timeline summary from Andrew yet, he may have it if you give him a call. This is the email and my response.

Kyle

----- Forwarded message ------

From: **Shannon Anderson** <<u>sanderson@powderriverbasin.org</u>>

Date: Wed, Apr 20, 2016 at 3:41 PM Subject: RE: request for meeting

To: Kyle Wendtland < kyle.wendtland@wyo.gov>, Jill Morrison

<imorrison@powderriverbasin.ora>

Hi Kyle, thanks, we'll look forward to your reply. A number of landowners in the area are just wanting basic information about the mine given the many changes in plans and would like to ask DEQ questions about what is in the permit application, look at maps, etc. We're not asking for interpretations about what any of that means or anything more than what is already part of the public record. Hope that helps to clarify this request.

Thanks, Shannon

From: Kyle Wendtland [mailto:kyle.wendtland@wyo.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 2:57 PM

To: Jill Morrison **Cc:** Shannon Anderson

Subject: Re: request for meeting

Dear Jill

I am traveling this week and Alan is also out until next week I will discuss with him first and check with our counsel to see when in the process a meeting would be appropriate in consideration of the pending actions

Thank you. Kyle

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 20, 2016, at 3:37 PM, Jill Morrison < <u>imorrison@powderriverbasin.org</u> > wrote:

Dear Kyle, I understand the request below was forwarded to you. Can you please let us know when the DEQ staff who are familiar with the Brook Mine Ramaco permit can meet with nearby landowners and answer questions about the proposed permit? Thanks for your attention. Best Regards, Jill Morrison

From: Jill Morrison [mailto:jmorrison@powderriverbasin.org]

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 11:27 AM

To: 'mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov'; bj kristiansen (bj.kristiansen@wyo.gov)

Cc: Shannon Anderson **Subject:** request for meeting

Dear Mark and BJ,

We would like to request a meeting with the LQD staff who have worked on the Brook Mine Ramaco permit with nearby landowners. There are many questions from landowners regarding the proposed and pending permit. Can you provide us with some possible dates for a meeting in the near future. We would be happy to get a meeting room in Ranchester to host this meeting so landowners can understand more about the pending permit. We would hope that you could meet in the early evening to accommodate working people. Thanks,

Jill Morrison

Organizer

Powder River Basin Resource Council

934 North Main

Sheridan, Wyoming 82801

(307) 672-5809 – work

(307) 751-5574 – cell

www.powderriverbasin.org

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records Act and may be disclosed to third parties.

--

Kyle J. Wendtland Administrator Department of Environmental Quality Land Quality Division 122 W. 25th Street Herschler Building, 3W Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 307-777-7046 Kyle.Wendtland@wyo.gov

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records Act and may be disclosed to third parties.

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records Act and may be disclosed to third parties.